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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2236:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires Department of
Environmental Quality to conduct study and develop recommendations related to emissions of
air contaminants from industrial sources. Requires department to present results of study to
interim committees of Legislative Assembly related to environment and natural resources no
later than September 15, 2018.

Studying this very serious problem would seem the very least that should be done.
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